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Inauguration of the BCA Department: A New Beginning at MAIMS 
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   Mr. Aashish, Assistant Professor, Dept. of Computer Applications 

 

On August 16, 2024, Maharaja Agrasen Institute of Management Studies (MAIMS) proudly 

inaugurated its Bachelor of Computer Applications (BCA) department with a traditional Hawan 

ceremony at 10:00 AM in yagyashala in campus with total 55 students in BCA department. This 

auspicious event marked the beginning of a new chapter for the institute, underscoring its 

commitment to academic excellence and holistic development. 

The ceremony was graced by the esteemed trustees of MAIMS, with Dr. Nand Kishore Garg, 

Founder Chief Advisor, MATES, leading the inauguration. He, along with other respected trustees, 

extended a warm welcome to all newly admitted students, wishing them success and fulfillment in 

their academic journey ahead. 

Prof. (Dr.) Rajni Malhotra Dhingra, Director of MAIMS, and Ms. Sarita Bansal Garg, Head of the 

Department of Computer Applications, also welcomed the students, emphasizing the importance of 

hard work, innovation, and dedication in their upcoming years of study. The orientation program 

following the Hawan ceremony provided students with a comprehensive overview of the BCA 

program, its curriculum, and the various opportunities that lie ahead. 

    
  

 

The event set a positive and inspirational tone for the academic year, as both students and faculty 

look forward to achieving great heights together. The management and faculty of MAIMS are 

committed to providing quality education and fostering a nurturing environment for all students. 

We wish all our new students the very best as they embark on this exciting journey at MAIMS. 

 

Students of BCA attending HAWAN Ceremony at MAIMS 


